
Dear Parents and Carers, 

                                    Firstly, I would like to take this opportunity to say thank you for 
making me feel so welcome in my first week at Mousehole School. It has been great 
to chat to many of you in the mornings and after school, and I look forward to working 
alongside you and your children in the future. I would like to welcome Georgia Cane 
our new Skiff Teacher and thank Kate Lowe for stepping into the mantle last minute in 
Lugger Class with Maddi Atkins. We wish Sian Williams all the best and a speedy 
recovery. 

The children have all settled in brilliantly to their new classes and seem very happy 
and relaxed. They have enjoyed immersing themselves into their new projects and 
routines. It has been fantastic to see all the children here on time ready to start their 
learning each morning. 

After the sad news of the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II yesterday, the 
children took time to reflect and write something that they would want to say thank 
you for in the life of the Queen. This was followed by an assembly with Rev Andrew 
Yates. The school will remain open in this period of mourning and we will keep you 
informed regarding any school closures as the DfE update us. 

The children will be bringing home their clubs letters today and clubs will start the 
week commencing Monday 19th September. 

Hopefully everyone is able to access Seesaw and the teachers have uploaded any 
relevant information that you require. 

Just a quick reminder that all children need to bring a water bottle, healthy snack and 
a coat in school, especially as we are experiencing these heavy downpours at the 
moment. 

Hope you all have a wonderful weekend and we look forward to seeing you all again 
on Monday. 

                                                                

Sarah Trow 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
HALF TERM: Monday 24th October 2022 
W/C Monday 19th September-Clubs start 
Sunday 9th October 2023- Paul Feast Service 
Monday 10th October 2022- Paul Feast Activities 
in School-come in PE kits 
Wednesday 19th October 2022- Individual Pupil Photographs 
Wednesday 19th October 2022-Yr 5 Junior Life skills 
Thursday 10th November 2022-Nasal Flu 
Monday 18th November 2022-Children in Need 
Friday 16th December 2022-Last day of Autumn Term 
2022-2023 INSET Days: 
Monday 31st October 2022  
Monday 24th July 2023 
Tuesday 25th July 2023 


